Inaugural Run of UDRRHS NYO&W #116
Scenes at Arkville & Roxbury, NY
Sunday, October 25, 2009

The Delaware & Ulster Railroad graciously set up a Director’s Special to host the Board of Directors of the Ul-
ster & Delaware Railroad Historical Society. This was the first run of the 116 on DURR main track. Two round
trips were made following the regular Sunday 11 AM and 2 PM runs from Arkville to Roxbury.

NYO&W #116 was a gift to the Society from its late member, Walter G. Rich, founder and president of the Dela-
ware Otsego Corporation.

The engineer of the Director’s Special was Vic Stevens, a member of the UDRRHS board. Relief Engineer Chris
Miller, a UDRRHS member, handled the regularly scheduled passenger trains on that Sunday.
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